Sarah Struble & Matthew Handverger
528 4th Street SE
-‘Washington, D.C. 20003

Mayor’s Agent for Historic Preservation
c/o Julianna Jackson

1100 4th Street SW

Suite 650

Washington, DC 20024

March 15, 2022

Dear Ms. Jackson:

We are writing to request a public hearing by the Mayor’s Agent regarding our case, Historic
Preservation Act No.: 22-145. In our application we have proposed to install Hardie siding and trim at

our home at 528 4th Street SE.

We maintain that our request is, in fact, consistent with the purposes of the D.C. Historic Landmark and
Historic District Protection Act of 1978.

Please advise as to when this hearing will take place, what materials need to be submitted and when, as
well as who will be permitted to speak regarding our case during the hearing.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Sarah Struble

Matthew Handverger
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